
Greetings supervisors, 

 

I’m going to make this quick and just let you know that I support the position of MCA and the majority of our 

community of  Mendocino. Taking it slow and keeping expansion from getting too drastic is the right path forward. 

I’m not sure what special interests are behind all of the pressure  to expand so quickly but I think at this point we 

need to ignore them. Keep in mind this is coming from someone on many acres of rangeland that would possibly 

benefit from the 10% expansion. I grow 10,000 ft.² and I don’t have any desire grow any more than that until such 

time that it makes sense and does not risk diluting our wonderful Mendocino brand or possibly affecting our 

environment in a negative way. 

 

Thank you so much for all of your care and efforts, 

 

Kimberly Dellacorva-Tate 

One feather Ranch  

Redwood Valley, California 

 

 


